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Major Alert! 
 

Caledon Council votes their position on the 
Rockfort Quarry application next week. 

Tuesday, March 3, 2009 - 7PM  
Caledon Community Centre (behind the OPP 

station) in Caledon East.  

 

Numbers count! Attendance is a must to show 
Council your concern. Please come if you can and 

bring a friend.  

Share this notice with others who care about our 
water and environment. It isn't just the immediate 
vicinity around Rockfort that will be threatened! 

 
Visit the website for more information: 

www.coalitioncaledon.com 

See you there! 

Thank you, 
Coalition of Concerned Citizens 

  


